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Tuesday 23rd June 2020 

Year 5 Return to School 
 

Dear Year 5 Parent/Guardian, 

 

On Monday 29th June we look forward to welcoming back children in Year 5. When your child returns to school on Monday, the 

school will look very different from the school they left in March. You can watch a video about the changes that have been made to 

ensure the health, safety and well-being of the children and staff are maintained, on the Covid – 19 Updates page of the school 

website. 

 

The following guidance and information will help you and your child be prepared for returning to school: 

 

 The school day is from 8:45am – 3:15pm 

 Year 5 will enter the school at the beginning of the school day from the Key Stage 2 playground. They will line up on 

yellow dots next to the cages and will enter via the red fire exit door underneath the shelter They will exit through the 

same door at the end of the school day. 

 Children will wash their hands on entry to their classroom and will regularly wash their hands throughout the day. 

 Parents cannot enter the school building with their child. 

 Children will need to bring their own packed lunch into school and they will eat it in their classroom at lunchtime. 

 Children will have their own stationary equipment in their classroom. They do not need to bring any equipment with them to 

school. 

  It is advised that clothing should be washed as often as possible to reduce the spread of the virus, therefore it is 

acceptable for families to send their children to school in comfortable, sensible clothing which is easily washed. 

 When the class have PE, the children are to come into school in the morning in suitable clothing for sport or their PE kit. 

The children will stay in this clothing all day. You will be informed on what day PE is happening for Year 5.   

 The Year 5 bubble will have the same adult with them for the rest of the term in school. 

 At school, we will continually endeavour to ensure social distancing is kept as best as possible to ensure that St. Ambrose is 

Covid secure. 

 

Thank you for continuing to support me and our school community at this difficult time. All queries regarding the guidance should be 

emailed to the team at schoolcommunication@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mrs R. Vayro 

Loving minds hearts hands. 
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